GRUPPO

July 02, 2015

Dear Customer,

we are pleased to invite you to the
upcoming exhibition

MILAN 5

fieramilano 5-10 October

taking place in Milano
from October 5" to October 10", 2015

Machines from our production lines
will be on display in

Hall 01 — Stand B10 and C11

Such exhibition will also be an important
occasion to meet each other and exchange
opinions on any topic which can be
discussed during the exhibition.

Sure we will see you among the visitors of
our booths, we will be happy to provide you
with free entrance tickets to the show by
asking themto yourlocal dealer

We wish you a profitable visit.

Best regards

joR
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Other models

of our production range
will be visible

on multimedia devices

DIAMOND 30
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